
Please reserve the rear
4 rows near the right

auditorium entrance for
families with small

children.

There will be no
coffee fellowship

today

M E A D O W L A N D S
B A P T I S T  C H U R C H

CALL TO WORSHIP
JEREMIAH 10:12-13

HYMNS
26 “I SING THE MIGHTY POWER OF GOD”
162 “WONDERFUL, MERCIFUL SAVIOR”

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER

SCRIPTURE READING
EPHESIANS 1:15-23

HYMNS
53 “A MIGHTY FORTRESS IS OUR GOD”
359 "MY SOUL FINDS REST"
176 “BE THOU MY VISION”

MESSAGE
“GOD’S POWER IN CHRIST FOR US”
EPHESIANS 1:19-23
PASTOR KEVIN WILLIAMS

CLOSING HYMN
116 “REJOICE, THE LORD IS KING”

BENEDICTION

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICES
18 February |  9:30am or 1 1am 

Nursery (0-3)
9:30am and 11am

There will be no children’s
Sunday School or Adult
Bible Study Fellowships
today. 
(Family Day Weekend)

TODAY



C A L E N D A R
I T E M S

E V E N T S

Today is the last day 2023 Giving
Receipts will be available to be picked

up at the Info Desk.

Monday
Family Day - Church office is closed 
Wednesday
6:30pm 

Teen Bible Quizzing (Room 308)
7pm

Men's Bible Study
 (Room 207 Fireside Room)

Ladies' Bible Study (Auditorium)
Kids 4 Truth

Thursday
6:30pm
Music Ministry Rehearsal

7:30pm
Choir Rehearsal (Auditorium)

Friday
Meadowlands Ladies’ Conference
4:30pm  Check-in/Crafting/Book     
               Table/Charcuterie Board
6:00pm   Dinner
7:30pm   Session 1

Saturday
Meadowlands Ladies’ Conference
9:00am   Coffee Fellowship/Book
               Table
9:30am   Session 2
12:00pm  Lunch
 1:30pm   Session 3
4:00pm   Dismissal

THIS WEEK (Feb 12-17): 25 February
6-8pm
“Christ above the gods - Islam” taught by Dr.
Joel Arnold (Auditorium)

26 February
Men’s Sports Night (Soccer)

10 March
9:30 or 11:30am
Anniversary Sunday Service

12:30pm
All Church Lunch

1:30pm 
Baptism & New Members Service
Please speak with one of our pastors if you
would like to be baptized.

A  C H O R A L  C A N T A T A



What amazing grace that knowing the full extent of our sin, Christ still came and died
for us! We continue to proclaim this message of good news here in Malta, and as we
have been praying, in the last few weeks the Lord has shown us how He is already at
work in people's lives before we even encounter them. While I was preaching last
Sunday on Christ as our priest who sacrificed himself, a young Nigerian student who
had identified himself as Roman Catholic last week kept nodding his head and
thanked me afterward for the good teaching. Pray for him and others who have heard
the gospel over the past few weeks to trust in Christ for salvation.  
We continue our regularly scheduled services in Malta and Gozo with special events
and young adult and teen meetings taking place. This month we enjoyed some extra
fellowship with a men’s breakfast, ladies fellowship, our annual church banquet and
children's program. We thank God for all who attended. The ministry on the university
campus has been small in number, but there have been significant conversations and
even unexpected connections the Lord has arranged through that ministry. Pray for our
new believers as they face various battles and learn how to turn to the Lord instead of
the old ways. Pray for a few who will be baptized on the first Sunday of 2024. We
thank the Lord for seven new members who joined the church in November. Pray that
the Lord will further stabilize and grow the church to one day be self-supporting and
supporting of new gospel initiatives across the islands and the greater region.  It is a
joy to serve alongside our BMM colleagues and others in our church whose hearts are
wholeheartedly in the ministry. 

Thank you for praying for my health and recent bowel surgery. The operation was
successful and after nine days in hospital and seven weeks of recovery, I am feeling
mostly back to normal. I still do not have my full energy back, but for the last couple
weeks I have been back to a normal schedule. As I am changing a medication and
getting built back up, continue to pray for my health. Rowan's health has been stable
this year, so we are grateful for that. After an autumn of busily getting back into the
ministry following a summer furlough and then going through the recovery process of
the last while, we are looking forward to a slow week of family time during the
Christmas break. 

We are so thankful for your prayer and financial support 
of the ministry and for the many Christmas gifts 
that we have received. May we be set for steady, 
unmovable, abounding service for our Lord in 2024.
In Christ,

For there is one God, and one mediator between God and men, the man Christ Jesus. -1 Timothy 2:5

M I S S I O N A R Y  
U P D A T E  M A L T A

T H E  B U R R I L L S

Josh, Erica, Rowan, Kian, Selah, and Naya Burrill

(Excerpts from their recent prayer letter.)



GIVING

A giving receptacle is
located by the church
office door.  E-transfer is
also available. From your
bank's website, select
the e-transfer feature.
The email address to
transfer to is                          
donations@meadowlands
baptist.com. Your
donation will be
automatically accepted,
and you will receive a
confirmation of the
transfer.  Please include
your full name in the
message line.

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR EMAILS: 

Stay Connected
Sign up at meadowlandsbaptist.com

MEADOWLANDS BAPTIST CHURCH

Address: 2215-17 St. NW, Edmonton, AB
Email: info@meadowlandsbaptist.com
Website: meadowlandsbaptist.com

ACCESS MBC SERMONS ANYTIME!

Download ChurchOne App on your mobile device
and type in our member ID or code to get started.
Member ID: meadowlands
Code ID#: 02371

Hearing Devices are available for every service.

CONTACT INFORMATION

CHURCH OFFICE
780-440-1195

KEVIN WILLIAMS
PASTOR
780-257-1276

MARK RICHMOND
FAMILY PASTOR
825-993-2074

JEFF MCCONNELL
ASSISTANT PASTOR
780-514-9160

ADAM KELLER
MUSIC DIRECTOR
780-581-8180

DAVID TREAU
CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR
587-635-2753


